
I agree with Option 1 and 2 and strongly disagree with Options 3 and 4.

My preference is Option 1. Please leave the use of homeopathics exactly as it 
currently is. 

I have used homeopathics for my personal health over many years, as have members 
of my family, and I trust in their efficacy. I also believe that their use over hundreds 
of years validates them as medical products, in the same way that herbs are valued for 
their medicinal properties. 

Please allow Australians the freedom to choose the medical approach they prefer. Not 
all methods work for all people, and to restrict the use of homeopathy would severely 
disadvantage those who prefer to use it for their wellbeing. 

Is this ‘the land of the free’? Why would we introduce such legislation to restrict 
access to homeopathics? Can Australia think independently and really stand up for 
what is in our best interests for the wellbeing of our people? 

Please allow the use of homeopathics to continue as it is! 


